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Lodge Advisers  Minute
  

Dear Brothers,

  

As we  approach the Spring and Summer activities in the Order of the Arrow,  there is much
work to do, and many lives that can be touched by this  program if we invite all our members to
attend and join us at Section  Conclave, Scout-O-Rama, Summer Fellowship, as well as all our
Ordeals  and Brotherhood Ceremonies that we have scheduled.   We are also  reintroducing the
famous Coup Trail OA Leadership course from years  ago,  thru this course we have the ability
to train our Lodge and  Chapter Leadership for the successful future of the El-Ku-Ta Lodge.  
Please support us by following our calendar of upcoming events that we  have listed on the
Registration Central page of this website.

  

I look forward to seeing all of you at our upcoming events!!!

  

Yours in Brotherhood,

  

Cal Condie

  

Lodge Advise
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